
To: Maryland General Assembly                                                           December 3, 2021 

Re: Comments on LRAC Congressional Redistricting Map HB0001 

I am OPPOSED to the LRAC Redistricting Map.HB0001. 
 
In order to represent people and their communities, contiguous neighborhoods should be kept 
intact in their represntative districts. These neighborhoods should NOT be split between 
districts.  
 
This map splits up numerous Communities and takes away their voices.  
 
GIVE THE PEOPLE AND THEIR NEIGHBORHOODS THEIR VOICE. 
 
KEEP CONTIGUOUS COMMUNITIES INTACT! 
 
Patricia Fallon 
14823 Hanover Pike 
Upperco, Md. 21155 


